
ARMIDALE SHOW 2024 

SECTION 29 - CAGED BIRDS 

• The Armidale Caged Bird Club is holding a Junior Show and a display of a 

variety of caged birds in the Trade Pavilion on Saturday, March 2nd  2024.  

• Entry to the Caged Bird display is free.  Visitors are encouraged to vote for their 

favourite bird from each section.  

• Juniors (children of school age) are encouraged to bring their birds to be 

entered into the Junior Show.  

• Representatives of the Armidale Caged Bird Club will judge the birds entered 

into the Junior Show. Prizes and ribbons will be awarded in each Junior section. 

• Junior sections are: 

o Canary – any variety / any colour 

o Finch – any variety / any colour 

o Parrot – any variety / any colour 

o Budgerigar – any variety / any colour 

o Miscellaneous – includes lovebirds, quail and doves. 

• Bird owners who are not school-aged are encouraged to bring their birds to 

add to the display of birds. 

• Birds must be in good health and caged securely.  Cages must be clean. 

• Birds need to be entered into the Show/Display by 9am on Saturday morning. 

• Armidale Caged Bird Club members will be on hand to care for the birds on 

display and to talk to the public.     

 

For further information please contact: Matt McKenzie on 0457 527 591.  

 

      


